
Guaymallen – Age-friendly assessment 
 
 
The Municipality of Guaymallén has been working alongside the National Institute of Social 
Services for Retirees and Pensioners –INSSJP-PAMI – of Argentina and launched the 
Program “For friendly cities and communities with older adults” on July 2016. Furthermore 
and as from August 2016, our city has been participating actively on this Program by 
completing the different phases. Currently the team is about to complete the stage of 
qualitative research. 
 
Moreover, we have been receiving technical support as well as guidance and trainings 
during the course of 2016 and 2017, which have been dictated by the specialists from the 
INSSJP- PAMI, in order to acquire the required skills and knowledge for the development of 
this Program. These trainings have been very useful for our technical team since they have 
acquired those tools for a correct research and implementation of the different steps of 
the Program. 

 


